
NOTICE 

BALLOT PROCESSING TIME 

The Utah County Elections Division will process ballots for the 2025 
Municipal / Local School Board Primary Election beginning on 

Wednesday July 23, 2025 and ending on August 26, 2025. Ballots will be 
allowed to be processed on workdays, Monday through Friday, between 

7:00AM and 9:00PM.

On Election Day, Tuesday August 12, 2025, ballot processing times will be 
from 7:00AM to midnight. 

Ballot processing times are subject to change. 

The Ballot Processing Center is located at the Utah County Administration 
Building, 100 E Center St, Rm LL700, Provo, UT 84606.

This notice is posted in compliance 
with Utah Code section 20A-3a-807 in 

the following places:

vote.utahcounty.gov




